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September 21, 2023 

 

 

 

Dr. Marci Campbell, Chair 

Carl Vinson Institute of Government 

University of Georgia 

201 North Milledge Avenue 

Athens, GA 30602 

 

Dear Dr. Campbell: 

 

In accordance with Article II Section 2.3.5.1 of the bylaws of the National Certified Public 

Manager Consortium, we request a continuing accreditation review of the Mississippi 

Certified Public Manager Program in 2024. Our understanding is that the cost of the 

reaccreditation review is $1200 plus travel expenses for a site visit by one member of the 

review committee. The $1200 is in the process of being paid.  

 

We are proud to be part of the National Certified Public Manager Consortium, and we 

look forward to the continuing accreditation process. Please contact me by telephone at 

(601) 359-2715 or by email at shondra.houseworth@mspb.ms.gov to discuss the next steps 

in the continuing accreditation process. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Shondra Houseworth, MBA, CPM 

MCPM Program Director 

 

cc: Michael Finley, Director of Training and Development 
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